
DIOCESAN COUNCIL MEETING 

October 13, 2022 
via Zoom 

 

In attendance: Mary Appel, Kim McAtee, The Rev. Mike Evers, The Rt. Rev. Paul-Gordon 

Chandler, Shirley Wildman, The Rev. Amy Mayes, The Rev. Lori Modesitt, Brian Knox, The Rev. 

Walt Seeley, John Angst, Katie Parrish, Walt Tanner, Shealee Donahue and staff member Jessica 

Reynolds.  

 

An opening prayer was provided by The Rt. Rev. Paul-Gordon Chandler. 

Shirley Wildman made a motion to approve the minutes from the August 26-27, 2022 Diocesan 

Council meeting with two corrections.  Seconded by The Rev. Walt Seeley and motion carried.  

The Rev Mike Evers have been nominated to serve at the Vice President of Council.   

Shirley Wildman and The Rev. Lori Modesitt have been nominated for the position of Council 

Representative on the Foundation Board. 

The Rev. Amy Mayes was nominated to serve as the Secretary to council.  

The Bishop asked for nominations from the floor three times.  

The Rev. Walt Seeley made a motion to close nominations. Seconded by Shealee Donahue and 

motion carried.  

Shirley Wildman made a motion to accept The Rev. Mike Evers as the Vice President of the 

Council and The Rev. Amy Mayes as the Secretary to Council. Seconded by John Angst and 

motion carried.  

The first ballot for the Council Representative on the Foundation Board was cast.  After voting it 

was announced that Shirley Wildman had been elected to serve on the Foundation Board as the 

Council Representative.  

A closing blessing was provided by The Rt. Rev. Paul-Gordon Chandler.  

 

 


